

CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS (CLASSES IV to IX)

BKBCE/PRN/2023-24/021

Date:- 09/11/2023

Dear Parents,

I trust this communication finds you well. We would like to bring to your attention an important academic assessment opportunity for our students.

Academic Assessment Details:

Subjects: English, Science, Mathematics

Conducted By: Educational Initiative, Ahmedabad

Registration Fees: Rs.900/- per exam per candidate (for all three subjects)

Enrollment Information: We are enrolling all students from classes 4 to 9 for this academic assessment. The assessment will cover English, Science, and Mathematics. This initiative aims to provide valuable insights into your child's academic strengths and areas for improvement.

Action Required: If you wish to enrol your child for the academic assessment, no further action is needed. They will be automatically registered.

Opt-Out Option: However, if you wish not to participate in the assessment, kindly inform us my emailing the school coordinator: school.coordinator@bkbirlacentre.co.in before 20th November 2023. This will help us manage the enrollment effectively.

Benefits of Academic Assessment:

Individualized Feedback: You will receive a detailed feedback on your child's performance in the specified subjects.

Identifying Areas for Improvement: Will gain insight into specific areas where additional support or focus may be beneficial.

B. K. BIRLA CENTRE FOR EDUCATION

(SARALA BIRLA GROUP OF SCHOOLS)
Senior Secondary Residential School, Affiliated to Central Board of Secondary Education
(Affiliation No. 1130051, School Code. 30029, UDISE No. 27250917404)
Village: Shirgaon - Gahunje, Taluka Maval, Dist. Pune - 410506 (Maharashtra)

Phone: 8380968333, 444, 555 • Email: principal@bkbirlacentre.com, principalbirlacentre@gmail.com • Website: www.bkbirlacentre.com



Enhancing Academic Support: Results will aid teachers in tailoring their approach to better support your child's learning journey.

We appreciate your cooperation in making this assessment a meaningful experience for our students.

Thank you for your attention on this matter. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us.

With Warm regards,

Dr. Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal

